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Isobel Mair Family Centre

Head Teacher: Sarah Clark
Depute Heads of Centre: Donna Quaile & Joanne Todd
58 Stewarton Road, East Renfrewshire G77 6NB

Phone: 0141 570 7615/7616
Fax: 0141 570 7601

Date: 29.06.17
Dear Parents and Children,

A letter outlining staffing changes was handed out to parents in May. This letter informed parents and children that staffing would be changing across the Family Centre as a whole. Changes shared at this time were:

· Elizabeth McConnell retiring  on 27th June 

· Anita Coyne contract ending on 23rd June

· New Teacher Gary Train will start on 14th August

The letter also stated the new Playroom Key workers would be:

· Balta Playroom – Johanne March

· Texa Playroom – Lorraine Kerr

· Cara Playroom – Yellow Group – Colette Graham, Blue Group – Isla Erskine and Red Group – Donna Quaile and Gary Train.

Since the letter was written, there have been further changes that I would now like to inform you of. Sadly, we will be saying goodbye to Isla Erskine who recently applied for a new post with another authority and was successful at interview. We will miss Isla terribly however wish her every success in her new post. 

Anita Coyne has decided not to take on the new post in Glasgow City Council after all, therefore I am delighted to let you know Anita will return in August on a temporary contract until October 2017. 
We will be recruiting a new member of staff to fill Isla’s current role on a permanent basis in October. 

So, the previous changes of staffing across the Family Centre have been ‘tweaked’ as follows:

· Johanne March will become keyworker in Balta playroom

· Lorraine Kerr will remain as keyworker in Texa playroom

· Colette Graham will remain in Cara Playroom, as key worker to the Yellow Group
· Anita Coyne will return to post of key worker to the Red Group  in August 

· Donna Quaile and Gary Train will now share responsibility for the Blue Group on a time tabled basis.

Our four Pupil Support Assistants: Carol Brown, Diane Higgins, Margaret Tummon and Maureen Grant will continue to support children across Texa, Balta and Cara playrooms in response to children’s needs. 
We will keep you informed of any further staffing changes as or when they occur.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any queries about your child’s keyworker or any other issue.

Kind Regards,

Donna Quaile
Donna Quaile

Depute Head of Centre
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                Mhairi Shaw, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY

